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MASS TIMES 
Saturday - 4:00 pm  

Sunday - 8:00 am, 10:00 am, 6:30 pm 

Weekend Mass may be viewed online: www.saintjosephparish.org 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday - 12:05 pm 
 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Thursday: 9:00 am-3:00 pm 
Friday: 9:00 am-12:00 pm 
 

ST FRANCIS XAVIER CATHOLIC SCHOOLS…. 920-735-9380 
 

CELEBRATION OF THE SACRAMENTS 
Marriage:  Active parish membership of 6 months is required 
before a wedding  date may be set. 
 

Reconciliation:  Saturdays from 9 until approximately 9:30 am or 
call for an appointment. 
 

Baptism:  Please call the Parish Office 2 months in advance. 
 

 

Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office anytime. 

 

July 2, 2023 



REACHING IN, REACHING OUT, REACHING GOD 

Br. Ray’s Reflections 

I know Angela McGreevey’s award is listed in the bulletin already, 
but I just want to personally congratulate Angela for her many 
accomplishments.  This summer she received the Spirit of Kateri 
Award at Camp Tekakwitha. She received this award for being 
filled with the spirit of the Gospel by her graciousness to the other 
campers, her leadership and the faith she brought to each activity 
at camp.  Although I have only known Angela for a short time, I 
have seen her wisdom and goodness as a member of the Parish 
Council.  She has also been an Altar Server for many years and 
worked with a group of Xavier students on a “Right to Life” trip to 
the Capitol this year.  Angela has received a great foundation of 
Faith from her parents, her school and this community at St. Joe’s.  
As the saying goes, “it takes a village,” and all of us are responsible 
to support our next generation as they wrestle with questions of 
faith and decide how they will be disciples in the world.  Angela, 
we are so proud of you and very grateful that you are part of St. 
Joe’s.  You inspire us to be better. May God continue to give you 
the courage and strength you need to do the great things he calls 
you to in your life! 
 

Angela’s award continues to remind me that we have an awesome 
responsibility to reach out to our children, our teenagers and 
young adults.  We are called to accompany them on their faith 
journey allowing them the space to ask questions, to disagree with 
us and to find their way to God.  It is a personal journey for each of 
them.  Our job is to let them know we are there to support them, 
help them and love them.  As a community, our greatest gift to our 
younger generation is to let them know they are welcome here 
and how grateful we are that they are with us. 
 

We will continue to attempt new ways of reaching out to our 
young people.  We have a Youth trip over the summer to help out 
in Louisville, KY (we will be blessing the children before they leave 
on mission).  We are hoping to bring back Ministry of the Word for 
children during the 10 am Mass.  Some parents have given me 
ideas to try, and we will look into all of them.  Please, if you have 
ideas, I would love to hear them.  Let us pray for one another and 
remember Christ’s words: “Let the little Children come to me, for 
such is the Kingdom of Heaven.”   
 

Please enjoy the holiday weekend and take time to relax with 
family and friends! 

Parish Office Closed—No Mass on July 4th 
The Parish Office will be closed on July 3 & 4 for 
the Holiday.  Have a Blessed & Safe Holiday! 
 

There will be No Mass on July 4th.   
 

Baptismal Preparation Class 
Baptismal preparation classes are held every  
other month on the 2nd Thursday of the month. 
The next session is on Thursday, July 13 at  
7:00 pm in Room 209. To register for this  
session, contact Deacon Mark Farrell at:  
920-422-2892. 
 

Lunch & BINGO  
Join us on Tuesday, July 11 at 
1:00 pm for a light lunch and 
BINGO in Holly Hall.  Call the 
Parish Office at: 920-734-7195 
to sign up by July 9.  All are 
welcome to attend!  Sponsored 

by the St. Joseph’s Senior Committee. 
 

Congratulations Calendar Raffle Winners 

June 18—Marlys Zdrazil—$50 
June 19—John Maccini—$25 
June 20—Rachel Pope—$25 
June 21—Jerry Daniels—$25 
June 22—Gerard Gierl—$25 
June 23—Bodo Bube—$25 
June 24—Linda Bredesen—$25 
 

July Birthdays 
In July, we have 258 parishioners  
celebrating a birthday!  Have a  
Happy and Blessed day! 
 

We wish to acknowledge all 
those who are 80 and over:   

Christine R, Joanne S, Hubert G, Mary Beth C, 
Thomas O, Herb H, Jeanne F, Ken C, Lucille E, 
Allen K, Patricia S, Joann B, Rosemary S, Jerry M, 
Sandy V, Joann G, Robert H, and Rosemarie D.   

Please Pray For… 
Please pray for all our parishioners who are ill:  
Ron Hansen, Hunter Prill 
 

Remember also our nursing home residents and 
shut-ins, and pray for the intentions recorded in 
our Prayer Book of Intentions.  
 
 

Please pray for our parishioners or family  
members of parishioners who have died. 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal  
Thank you to those that have already contributed to our 2023  
Bishop’s Appeal.  Our target for this year is $89,899.  So far, 374  
parishioners have contributed $70,277.12, which is 78% of our  
target.  If you have not offered a gift, please help us.   
 

Additional donation cards and envelopes are in the back of church if 
you need one.  Thank you for your support! 



JULY 2, 2023 / THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Readings for the Week of July 2 
Sunday: 2 Kgs 4:8-11, 14-16a/ 
Ps 89:2-3, 16-17, 18-19 (2a)/Rom  
6:3-4, 8-11/Mt 10:37-42 
Monday: Eph 2:19-22/Ps 117:1bc, 2/ 
Jn 20:24-29     
Tuesday: Gn19:15-29/Ps 26:2-3, 9-10, 
11-12/Mt 8:23-27 
Wednesday: Gn 21:5, 8-20a/Ps 34:7-8, 
10-11, 12-13/Mt 8:28-34  
Thursday: Gn 22:1b-19/Ps 115:1-2,  
3-4, 5-6, 8-9/Mt 9:1-8 
Friday: Gn 23:1-4, 19; 24:1-8, 62-67/ 
Ps 106:1b-2, 3-4a, 4b-5/Mt 9:9-13 
Saturday: Gn 27:1-5, 15-29/Ps  
135:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6/Mt 9:14-17 
Next Sunday: Zec 9:9-10/Ps 145:1-2,  
8-9, 10-11, 13-14 (see 1)/Rom 8:9,  
11-13/Mt 11:25-30      

©LPi 

Financial News 
Tithing Needed ..……….…….....$17,670.00 
Last Week’s Tithing.……….....….$6,269.00 
Auto Withdrawal ........……...….....$470.00 
Children’s Collection……………...…....$5.00 
IRA’s/Donations ………….………….. $184.00 
 
 

Thank you for your financial support! 

St. Joe’s Fall Festival! 
Plans are underway for the Fall Festival to be held on 
September 9 & 10. 
 

One of the committees, the Raffle Basket Committee, 
has already started planning and needs your assistance. 
The committee has requested that if you are planning 

to donate a theme basket or any new or handmade individual item, please let 
the committee know before Wednesday, July 12 by sending information 
about the themed basket or item to Terri Miller at: 920-733-5416 or  
teddim@ameritech.net. 
 

Please note that, as always, there will be an opportunity to donate specific 
items needed for baskets in exchange for pumpkins in July.  
 

Do you can jams, jellies or something else special? 
We are seeking some of your special efforts for our canned items sale. Would 
you be willing to donate a few jars? Your fellow parishioners would really  
appreciate your efforts! Unfortunately, due to changes in health codes and 
limitations on refrigerator & freezer space, only canned goods NOT needing 
refrigeration or freezing can be accepted. You are an amazing steward of our 
earth by creating these items and using our natural resources so well!  Thank 
you in advance for your contributions! 
 

Attention St. Joe’s Crafters 
It’s time to start working on your projects for our Fall Festival!  We are 
blessed with so many wonderful crafters who each year donate beautiful 
hand-made items.  Please no pictures or artificial flowers.  
 

Thank you so much in advance for your cooperation and support! 

 



JULY 2, 2023 

SCHEDULED MASS INTENTIONS 
 

            Blessed Solanus Casey 
                     Pray for Us 
 
 

 

Tuesday, July 4—NO Mass  
Wednesday, July 5 
12:05 pm Dec. Doris Weyers 
Friday, July 7 
12:05 pm Dec. Dick Peterson 
Saturday, July 8 
  4:00 pm Members of St. Joseph Parish 
Sunday, July 9 
  8:00 am Dec. Raymond & Patricia Wuerger 
10:00 am Dec. Michael & Patricia Milton 
  6:30 pm In Loving Memory of Joan Angell 
 
 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH 
 

Monday, July 3—Parish Office Closed 
Tuesday, July 4—Happy 4th of July—Office Closed 
Friday, July 7 
 12:30 pm First Friday Adoration 
Saturday, July 8 
  9:00 am Private Reconciliation  

ST JOSEPH PARISH 

Family Fun Nights 
We are looking to offer some  
informal Family Fun Nights for the 
parish in the months of July and  
August. We’re excited to offer these 
evenings to gather as community 

throughout the summer on Wednesday nights from 
6:30 – 8:00 pm. Mark your calendars and join us! All 
are welcome!  Sponsored by Faith Formation. 
 

July 12: Prayer Walk & Cool Treats, weather pending, 
we will take a walk as a group with sidewalk chalk 
and pray for our literal neighbors and community! 
We will enjoy cool treats upon our return. 
 

August 23: Game Night & Backpack Blessing, we will 
gather to play some silly games and at the end of the 
evening, have a blessing of backpacks to honor  
students and educators entering the 2023-2024  
academic year. 

 

Please Support This 
Week’s Sponsor 

 
 

They help support the 
printing of this bulletin. 

Thank You! 

Book Club 
The next St. Mary/St. Joseph book 
club discussion will take place on 
Tuesday, July 11, at 6 pm in Room L4 
at St. Mary.  The book selected for  
discussion is The Butterfly's  

Daughter by Mary Alice Monroe. Four very different 
women embark on a transformational journey that 
follows the migrating monarchs across the United 
States to Mexico.  
 

For August 8, our book selection is The Stationery 
Shop by Marjan Kamali.  Looking further ahead to 
September 12, our book selection is The World 
Played Chess by Robert Dugoni.   
 

For more information, please contact Mary Schulz, 
920-809-4474. New members are welcome to attend 
anytime. 

Congratulations Angela! 
We’re proud to  
announce that Angela 
McGreevey was recently 
awarded the Spirit of  
Kateri Award at Camp 
Tekakwitha. This is a rare 
honor amongst campers, 
and we’re certain the  
formation Angela has  
received in our  

community played a part in her winning this award. 
 

Each week, Camp Tekakwitha staff awards the Spirit 
of Kateri Award to exceptional campers in  
recognition of their leadership, love of Christ,  
embodiment of our Camp theme, and dedication to 
serving their fellow campers and friends at Camp 
Tekakwitha. Angela was among only 4 campers 
awarded in her session, nominated by her  
counselors and selected by the staff!   
 

Our goal is for each one of our campers to leave 
Camp with the seeds of faith planted and Angela 
lead by example, sharing her faith with everyone  
she encountered here at Camp! We’re so proud of  
Angela! 


